
State of Florida 

DATE: February 9,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission C 

Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Compliance 
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the Genera 

RE: Docket No. 090021-TI - Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No, 
TJ761 by Maskina Communications, Inc., effective Januarv 8.2009. 

On January 8, 2009, this docket was established to acknowledge the company’s request 
for cancellation. On January 28, 2009, the company’s attorney, Ms. Melissa S. Conway with 
Kelley, Drye & Warren LLP, filed a letter with the Commission withdrawing its request for 
cancellation due to a misunderstanding between the compa <3liETt> ffice. Pursuant 
to Section 2.07.C.2.d.(4), Administrative Procedures ual, please close D ket No. 090021- 
TI as there are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the Commissio . Please contact 
Paula Isler at 413-6502 if you have any questions. 

c: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 
Division of Regulatory Compliance (Isler) 


